
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
5 October, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents\Carers. 
 

Each year the Grade 6 students are offered the opportunity to purchase a specifically designed Polo Shirt for their 
final year of primary school. 
 
The polo shirt is ink blue in colour with 2 white stripes on the collar and a design on the back incorporating all the 
Grade 6 students first names.  This design has been chosen by the students.  The front of the Polo Shirt will have 

the school logo, name and “Grade 6, 2021” embroidered on it. 
 

This is the student’s choice of design for 2021 (please note the design will reflect the correct year and school 
name) 

                             
 

The polo shirts are organised through our uniform supplier, PSW and the cost is $36.00 per polo shirt. 
 
Could you please advise via the link below by Friday 30 October, 2020 if you would like to purchase for 2021? 
 

https://forms.gle/EYyf6DyWvAXmbtXS7 
 
For guidance - sizing is the same as their current polo shirts. 

 
 
 
 

Please Note Payment Date: 

 
Polo Shirts must be paid for by Friday 4 December, 2020. 
 
You will be invoiced when your order has been placed and 
payment will be via your BPAY Details. 
 

Polo Shirts will be available for students Term 1, 2021. 
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the office if you have any 
questions. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/EYyf6DyWvAXmbtXS7

